
 

 

 

 

 

Bear Creek Community Charter School is 

excited about this newest addition to our 

campus!  Students, families and the local 

community will enjoy the new Butterfly 

House that will be added along our pond, 

adjacent to Anita’s Garden.  Construction 

begins later this month, and we expect 

work on the gardens, fish pond, and other 

features to continue through next spring 

and summer.  We anticipate to be fully 

operational for the spring of  2020.   

 

Students will raise caterpillars each 

spring as part of the Science curriculum, 

observing the various life cycle stages in 

the development of a butterfly, and will 

release the new butterflies into the 

Butterfly House prior to the end of the 

school year.  The Butterfly House, as well 

as Anita’s Garden, will be open to the 

public during non-school hours. 
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The new Butterfly House on the Bear Creek Community Charter School Campus will 

include educational displays regarding the life cycle of butterflies, the importance of 

pollination for our food supply, and more!  The Butterfly House will contain hundreds 

of perennials that service as habitat, food supply, and a nectar source for a variety of 

butterflies along with a fish pond and other interpretive displays.  Also on permanent 

display will be a billboard with a list of donors - “The Caterpillar Club” - who have 

helped make the Butterfly House possible.  For a $10.00 donation, you can add your 

name, or the name of an existing student, alumni or a loved one to the Caterpillar 

Club donor board.  Donations are tax-deductible.   
 

Additional sponsorship opportunities are available throughout the Butterfly House, 

including specific garden plots, foot bridge, fish pond, and more!  Contact Jim Smith at 

jim.smith@bearcreekschool.com for more information on these opportunities to help 

bring our Butterfly House to life for our students and our community! 
 

Your Name:___________________________________________________________ 
 

Name to Appear on Donor Board:_________________________________________ 
 

Telephone Number:____________________________________________________ 

Please make your $10.00 check payable to Bear Creek Community Charter School and 
mail it along with this form to Bear Creek Community Charter School, 30 Charter 
School Way, Bear Creek Township, PA  18702.  Thank you for your support! 


